
ELECTION BOARD MEETING  

OCT. 25, 2018 

2:00 P.M. 

Those in Attendance:  James Holland – President, Julie Schuette – Vice President, Jay Phelps – 

Secretary,  and Shari Lentz – Voter Registration Supervisor 

President, James Holland reconvened the meeting in order to discuss issues in regard to the 

upcoming General Election.  

The board discussed the procedures for mailed ballots returned at the Vote Centers.   If a voter 

surrenders their mailed unvoted ballot at the Vote Center during absentee voting, they may 

vote at the polls upon completion of the ABS 5.  If a voter tells the poll worker that they did not 

ever receive their mailed ballot on Election Day, they may vote on the machine after 

completing the PRE 5.  A voted ballot cannot be accepted by the pollworker on Election Day.  

The deadline for the voter to return a voted ballot to the Voter Registration Office is 12:00 noon 

on Election Day.  The Voter Registration Office will give the Inspectors a notice regarding these 

procedures.   

The board reviewed the list of candidates and the public questions (CAN 39) that is to be 

published in The Republic.  Julie Schuette made the motion to approve the list and James 

Holland seconded the motion.  The board approved the motion by acclamation. 

With no further business to discuss, President, James Holland adjourned the meeting.  


